Mozambique Defence Minister’s visit to Portugal Maputo radio reported Lt-Gen Alberto
Chipande as saying on 30th October that Mozambique might import Portuguese-made
lorries for the army to use in fire fighting. On 1st November the Minister, at a fraternity
meeting attended by Mozambican and Portuguese soldiers, had referred to the unjust war
which had been imposed on Mozambique. In reply, the Portuguese COS, General Melo

Egidio, had said: You can count on the greatest sincerity and co-operation from the
Portuguese armed forces. ‘82
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